
Dear Dr. Flick: 

To Dr. Flick from Dr. E. S. Bullock, 

Silver City, N, M., 
April 5, 1904. 

I am very ap:preciative of your kindness in sending me the 

acQ_J)m1t of the recent gathering at the Co1lege of Physicians and Surgeons. 

I would have liked to have been there more than you can understand by any 

ex:p:Pessions in a latter, I shall make every effort to get to Atlantic City, 

even though at present I can see no way of making i t stic_~. :;;ic.~ Our li ttle 

institution has had 3 fearrul struggle for existence, e.nd the good sisters 

hs.ve no way of sending me, much as they would like to, and I cannot afford 

it icyself. Further, it is very difficult to get a:nyone to ta"is:e rrr; work whom 

I cnn trust. There is no one in the Southwest who can do my laryngeâl work. 

However, you know that héa.rt and mind I wi11 be at that meeting at .A.tla.ntic 

City and I sincerely trust that you will see that m.Y name is included in the 

list of members of the new Society. 

Very sincerely, 

E. S. Bulloclè. 


